

To: NEC Pensions Advisory Sub-Committee

12 October 2022 2022/00898

Dear Colleague

PPF Correspondence

Please find attached correspondence between Sue Ferns and DWP ministers regarding the level of inflation protection for PPF compensation. This is relevant to one of the RMG motions referred to the committee. This correspondence is also available from the library:

- Letter to DWP Secretary of State
- Response from Minister for Pensions

Yours sincerely

Neil Walsh

Pension Officer

New Prospect House 8 Leake Street London 0300 600 1878 info@prospect.org.uk

SE1 7NN prospect.org.uk Latest revision of this document: https://library.prospect.org.uk/id/2022/00898
This revision: https://library.prospect.org.uk/id/2022/00898/2022-10-12